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LIBRARY PROCEDURES  
 

 All Library books are due one week after  
 signing them out.  If students want to keep 
 the book longer, they need to renew the book 
 after one week. 
 
 
 Any lost books need to be replaced either 
 with a new copy of the exact book or by  
 paying for a replacement. 

KINDERGARTEN  
STUDENTS 

in the Library 
 
 
 

 
Our Kindergarten students have been 
learning how to select a good book.  A 
good Kindergarten book has lots of  
pictures and just a little bit of text.   
In September we chose paperback books 
from the baskets.   
For October students will select hard  
cover books and we will share our  
favourite authors. 
Please make sure your child’s book 
comes back on time so he/she can get a 
new book and a sticker on his/her library 
card. 

 
Library Days 

Krinsky is Day 1 
Bassel is Day 2 

Wodzinski is Day 3 
Lu is Day 4 

SUPER READERS CLUB 
….. coming soon 

 
 
 
 
 

Every Wednesday morning recess grade 8     

students will be available to speak with grade       

1, 2 and 3 students about a book they have read.  

Spelling Bee 
Congratulations to the classroom representatives for our  

        annual Jr. Division Spelling Bee:         

Connor, Parsa, Claire, Huda, Alyssa, Yousef, Arian and Paniz 

 

Claire, Arian and Huda will represent WSPS at the Markham Fair. 

Come out to cheer them on:   

Sunday, October 5th at 1:00 p.m.at the Outdoor Stage 

Congratulations to all Participants! 


